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Ref. : Plexh/cir/634 07.10.2019

To,
All Members/All Members of the COA

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject : Inputs for negotiations for Free Trade Agreement between I ndia and Georgia

We wish to inform you that with the approval of the competent authority it has been decided by the Ministry
of Commerce and Industry to commence the negotiations for Trade Agreement between India and Georgian.
The negotiations will initially cover Trade in Goods and subsequently include Investment and Services on
receipt of the approval of the Department of Economic Affairs. The negotiations are to be completed within
09 months. In this context, members are requested to furnish inputs on the following counts:

1. products with HS code on which member required to reduce the import duty in Georgia.
2. the products with HS code which should not be discussed at all due to sensitivities.

3. products with HS code desired to reduce the import duty which importing in India

4. other issues which are hampering exports to Georgia

5. any other inputs/suggestions for discussion/negotiations

Furnishing of inputs/ information on the above points is very crucial and highly imperative as otherwise
there will be cases of Inverted Duty and surge in imports which will eventually affect the Indian industry
adversely. The same would also ensure balanced trade and maximum benefits from the proposed Free
Trade Agreement.

Therefore it is requested to kindly send the inputs on or before 11th October, 2019 to the undersigned at
bharti @plexconcil.org so that consolidation of the issues for negotiations could be done.

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

Bharti Parave
(Sr. Executive)



